
 
 

SEWARDS END PARISH COUNCIL                   
Mrs T Coston (Clerk to the Council)  

33 Rivey Way, Linton, Cambridge, CB21 4LH 
E-mail:  

  
Mobile:  

 
 
 
Phil Hardy 
UDC Electoral Services 
Uttlesford District Council 
London Road 
Saffron Walden 
Essex 
 
Dear Phil, 
 
UDC Community Governance Review 
 
With reference to Saffron Walden Town Councils submission relating to the UDC 
Community Governance Review proposing an amendment to the boundary between 
Sewards End and Saffron Walden. 
 
The view of Sewards End Parish Council is that the proposed development that is 
driving the request should not and will not be given planning permission and therefore 
there is no need to amend the parish boundary. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Tracy Coston 
Clerk to Sewards End PC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




